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In honor of Veterans Day, we're doing #FarmBillFriday a little differently this week.
On join us for a Twitter Chat at where

we'll discus why it is difficult for some veterans in California to access healthy
food and how anti-hunger programs in the Farm Bill can help.

The Farm Bill is the nation's most important piece of food and farming policy and
includes our country's largest anti-hunger investments. Congress will soon begin
discussions to renew the Farm Bill, which will expire in September 2018.
#FarmBillFriday seeks to raise awareness about the Farm Bill and its importance
to low-income Californians.

11/9 Twitter Chat Questions

Q1: On #VeteransDay we are honoring our vets by calling for an end to veteran hunger. How are
veterans impacted by hunger? #FarmBillFriday

Q2: Why is it hard for veterans in CA to afford the foods they need to stay healthy? #FarmBillFriday

Q3: Hunger doesn't discriminate: working, serving, sick, or retired. How does CalFresh help
veterans in need? #FarmBillFriday

Q4: How can the #FarmBill help veterans in CA meet a basic need: healthy foods?

Q5: Find yr congress rep’s twttr handle: http://bit.ly/2xE80O0U. Let them hear you! How can they
protect Vets w/ the #FarmBill? #FarmBillFriday
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